
The Florida Department  
of Transportation 
is holding a public meeting  
to present planned roadway improvements in the vicinity of  
the Miami Intermodal Center assuring access on NW 25 Street 
and providing new streets for better traffic flow 

Wednesday, December 18, 2013, 6 p.m.
Miami-Dade Expressway Authority Boardroom
3790 NW 21 St., Miami, 33142

For more information on the new streets visit  
http://micdot.com/mk_fact_sheets.html

If you have questions about the project  
or scheduled public meeting, 
Contact Cory McKnight at 305- 573-4455 or 
cmcknight@communikatz.com

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or family status. Persons who require special accom-
modations under the Americans with Disabilities Act or persons who require translation services (free of charge) should contact Brian Rick at 305-470-5225 
or in writing at 1000 NW 111 Ave., Room 6134, Miami, FL 33172 or by email at brian.rick@dot.state.fl.us at least seven (7) days prior to the meeting. 


